
TO: File S7-19-07 

FROM: Division of Trading and Markets Staff 

DATE: January 31, 2008 

RE: Proposed Amendments to Regulation SHO  

On January 30, 2008, staff of the Division of Trading and Markets spoke with 
representatives of the Securities Industry and Financial Markets Association (“SIFMA”) 
to discuss SIFMA’s comment letter submitted for File S7-19-07. 


